CITY OF RED BLUFF

Notice of Preparation of an EIR for the Red Bluff General Plan Update

The City of Red Bluff (City) will serve as Lead Agency in the preparation of a programmatic Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the City of Red Bluff General Plan Update (Plan). The purpose of this notice is to (1) serve as a Notice of Preparation (NOP) of an EIR pursuant to the State CEQA Guidelines Section 15082, (2) advise and solicit comments and suggestions regarding the scope and content of the EIR to be prepared for the proposed project, and (3) provide notice the upcoming public scoping meeting. The proposed project is a General Plan Update, consisting of goals, policies, actions, and an updated land use map that will guide future development activities and City actions. No specific development projects are proposed as part of the General Plan Update. Additional project information is available at the City of Red Bluff, Community Development Department, located at 555 Washington St. Red Bluff, CA 96080, and on-line at: redbluff.generalplan.org  

In accordance with the time limits established by CEQA, the NOP public review period will begin on March 15, 2024 and end on April 15, 2024. All Comments in response to this notice must be submitted in writing at the address below, or via email, by the close of the 30-day NOP review period, which is 5:00 PM on April 15, 2024:

Beth Lindauer-Community Development Director
City of Red Bluff
555 Washington St. 
Red Bluff, CA 96080
Email blindauer@cityofredbluff.org. 

The City will hold a scoping meeting to provide an opportunity for agency representatives and the public to assist the City in determining the scope and content of the EIR.  
The scoping meeting will be held on April 3, 2024, 5:30 p.m. at:

City of Red Bluff
City Council Chamber
555 Washington St. 
Red Bluff, CA 96080

For questions regarding this notice, comments before or after the meeting or additional information, please contact: Beth Lindauer-Community Development Director by email blindauer@cityofredbluff.org or by Phone: 530-527-2605 ext. 3059.
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